
 
 

Leadership Institute Intensive 
 

Tuesday, October 2, 2018 – 1:00pm – 6:00pm (Part I) and 

Wednesday, October 3, 2018 – 7:30am – 4:30pm (Part II) 

 

 

The Society for Social Work Leadership in Health Care is proud to welcome members to the 

Fifteen Leadership Institute (LI) to be held in conjunction with our annual meeting in Portland, 

Oregon.  The 2018 Leadership Institute includes a day and a half intensive beginning on Tuesday  

October 1, 2018 and continuing on Wednesday October 3, 2018.  The registration fee is $195.  

LI attendees will return to their organization with a certificate of completion and 11 CEU’s.  The 

Leadership Institute brings together an excellent faculty of experienced social work leaders and 

educators for an intensive interactive program designed to develop and enhance the leadership 

knowledge and skills of participants.  The class of 2017 described this unique learning 

experience in very positive terms and highly recommends the program to colleagues.  The 

program is not just for directors or those with formal leadership titles.  The target audience 

includes professionals who lead in their organizations whether or not they hold a formal title.  

Social work clinicians, supervisors, managers, directors, teachers or researchers who wish to 

enhance and leverage their leadership skills, will benefit greatly from this program.  The learning 

methods utilized include core leadership content and experiential exercises. 

 

   

 


